
‭1st November 2023‬

‭Dear Parents/Carers,‬

‭Ancient Greece Visit‬

‭We are excited to inform you that we have arranged for‬‭Hobgoblin Theatre Company‬‭to visit Year 3 at‬‭South‬
‭Borough on‬‭Tuesday 28th November 2023‬‭.‬ ‭The theatre‬‭group will perform an interactive performance of‬
‭Persus and Medusa‬‭which will form part of both our‬‭English and History learning next term.  The visit will give‬
‭the children the experience of seeing an Ancient Greek Myth being performed live as well as being able to take‬
‭part in discussions and a workshop afterwards with the actors.‬

‭For this experience to take place, we ask that a donation of £5.00 is made via parent pay by Friday 17th‬
‭November.‬‭As this event is in school, the normal school day hours will apply and the children will be required to‬
‭wear their normal school uniform.‬

‭If you have any questions about this event, please do not hesitate to contact us via Class Dojo.‬

‭Thank you for your continued support.‬

‭Mrs Ford and Mr Allchin‬
‭Year 3‬


